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LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL SELECT COMMITTEE 
SHORT STAY ACCOMMODATION IN TASMANIA 

 
The Legislative Council Select Committee on Short Stay Accommodation in 
Tasmania will hold its final public hearings in Hobart on Friday, 14 June 2019.   
 
Please note that for technical reasons the hearings will not be broadcast 
 
TIMETABLE FOR THE HEARINGS AND DETAILS OF WITNESSES ARE 
ATTACHED. 
 
 
 
The Members of the Committee are: 
 
Hon Rosemary Armitage MLC (Chair) 
Hon Rob Valentine MLC (Deputy-Chair) 
Hon Rob Armstrong MLC 
Hon Tania Rattray MLC  
Hon Josh Willie MLC 
 
For further information: Hon Rosemary Armitage MLC – 0419 341 178 
 
ends 
  



 
LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL SELECT COMMITTEE 

SHORT STAY ACCOMMODATION IN TASMANIA 
 

PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 

TUESDAY 16 OCTOBER 2018 
Committee Room 2, Parliament House, Hobart 

 
 

10.45 am State Revenue Office 
 Mr Jonathan Root, Commissioner for State Revenue 
 Mr Andrew Hutchinson, Senior Legal Advisor 

      
 

 
 

11.30 am Minister for Housing and Minister for Planning, Hon Roger 
Jaensch MP,  

      
 

 
 
 


